
 
To all Parents/Guardians of students in Grades 6-12 planning to 

participate in any sports during the 2020/2021 school year. 

 

There will be a virtual meeting held on Monday, July 20 at 6:30 PM.  
 

The information at this meeting is mandatory for all athletes and their 

parents/guardians. If you cannot attend this virtual meeting, you will need to 

watch the video which will be posted on the district website following the 

meeting. This is necessary for all athletes grades 6-12 before they can 

participate in any sport. There will be a form to fill out online following the 

meeting to show that you attended. The link for this will be shared at the 

meeting and on the district website after the meeting.  

 

Prior to the virtual meeting on July 20, please stop and pick up the athlete packet 

of forms from the Manawa Elementary School Vestibule, or you can print the 

forms from the district website by using this link, scrolling down to “Athletic 

Forms,” and choosing the correct packet: 

https://www.manawaschools.org/schools/forms-handbooks.cfm   

 

If you are unable to print them or have any questions, contact AD Dawn Millard 

at dmillard@manawaschools.org to request a packet be mailed to you. The 

packet of forms and information will be discussed during the meeting, so it will 

be very helpful for you to have this packet at the time of the meeting.  

 

This is the link for the virtual meeting. 

https://meet.google.com/zuq-sxcj-yhx 
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